
Submitter Comments:

Submitted by:

Submission No:

Termination of Pregnancy (Live Births) Amendment Bill 2024

Attachments:

Publication:

154

Glen Vonhoff

Making the submission and your name public

See attachment



1

From: Glen Vonhoff 
Sent: Monday, 29 April 2024 9:22 AM
To: HEAC
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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sun Apr 28 2024 
Public  Submission by Glen Vonhoff. 

Hello. My name is Glen and I am a retired Real Estate Agent and farmer from the South Burnett.  
I can't believe that we just leave babies born alive to suffer and die from exposure or whatever. How barbaric 
is this? These are human lives and deserve to be cared for and live.  
To care for a helpless baby who has been delivered alive is a fundamental right of every human being and 
there is an inherent responsibility by those in Government to deliver that right.  
If, sadly, the Government does not pabcd this legislation, then the death of these babies falls on the heads of 
those who vote against this bill. The lives of these babies are in your hands.  
Please, as you the committee looks at this legislation, examine your consciences and choose life. Urge the 
Parliament to pabcd this legislation.  

Sincerely, Glen Vonhoff 
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